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United Quilt Guild Minutes – 
August 2, 2022 Submitted by Tina 
Snoke, Secretary 

Our September meeting was held at 
Glenda Sharp's pavilion on a lake. 
The weather, food and last but not 
least our wonderful members all 
combined to make a very pleasant 
evening. 

President Mary Durkin officially 
handed over the presidential duties to 
our new incoming president Carrie 
Menough. 

From the Quilt Show:   

Miriam Good thanked all who 
donated supplies to and helped in the 
kitchen. 

Tina Snoke thanked all who donated 
and helped at the market place. 

Rita Kilpatrick thanked all who 
helped and donated to the dream 
basket raffle. 

And a big thank you to all who 
helped the whole week with quilt 
"take in", judging, set up, working 
booths and tearing down. Good job. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

2022 Guild Challenge 
"It's Fall Y'all" 

NO ALL DAY SEWING.  PLEASE 
NO GUESTS 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR 
SET UP 

Set up- 10 AM.  The tables will need 
decorated. 

Rack Set up 10 AM-  We need able 
bodied people. Many hands make 
light work. 

Please bring your entry in an opaque 
bag with  the category marked on the 
outside of the bag. Please bring your 
entry at 5:30 PM so our display 
people have time to hang. 

 OH YEAH, WE NEED PEOPLE TO 
HELP HANG. 

Categories: large quilts (double, 
queen, king) small quilts (twin and 
large throws), large wall (more than 
36" wide), small wall (less than  36" 
wide).  Accessories will be table 
toppers, jackets, totes, etc. There will 
be a Chinese auction. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finger Food: 

Please bring easy to eat snacks.  Fruit, 
veggies, food that can be used with 
tooth picks, desserts.  Punch, paper 
plates and napkins will be provided. 

Chinese Raffle:  Please bring new or 
gently used items for the raffle (If 
you didn't give it all away for our 
show.)  No need to be sewing 
related.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

October meeting.  Carrie Menough 
was gifted with several boxes of 
fabric which she will be bringing to 
guild in October for other members to 
take. If you would like to bring fabric 
to  swap or give away that is ok. The 
leftovers will be donated to charity 
quilts. 

 
            Membership 

Membership  fees of $16 are due. 

 Please let Margie Hoffmaster know 
if you need to update your phone 
number, address or email. 
margiehoff@yahoo.com    
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TREASURER’S REPORT 

GUILD 

As Reported. 

Respectfully    submitted by Margie 
Hoffmaster, Guild Treasurer. 

 

QUILT SHOW 
 
 
CALCULATING  
 
Respectfully submitted by Pat 
Firestone, Show Treasurer. 

Pat Firestone, show treasurer, will 
have a report soon.  Sometimes it 
takes a couple of months to gather all 
the bills and the occasional late 
deposits. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

September Birthdays 

Cathy Fieldhouse 
Jennifer Greenleaf 

Marilyn Grimes 
Colleen VanLeeuwen 

 

UQG Website 

Dee Hart and Sarah Spalding have 
been working on our new website. 

 

 

 

2022 UFO   Challenge 
Winner 

 
Barbie Zwick 

Congratulations!! 

 

Accuquilt 

The cutter is for all members to use. 
It is available at charity quilts. If this 
is not convenient for you, please call 
Tina Seacrest to arrange a time for 
use. 

Lois Dunn is collecting plastic lids 
for a "Buddy Bench".  

 

PUBLICATIONS AND 
INFO 

Marilyn Grimes will send get well or 
sympathy cards to our members as 
needed.   

Margie Hoffmaster needs info for the 
Newsletter emailed to her by the 15th 
of the month. 
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Margie Hoffmaster is our Information 
Officer and will forward your written 
e-mail messages to members.   
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

Barb Fink is in charge of Publications 
in the Salem News. 
 
Dee Hart is the Administrator for our 
guild Website.   
Sarah Spalding is our Webmaster. 

A Private "For Members Only" 
Facebook page has been set up. If 
you have not joined or are having 
trouble talk to Margie Hoffmaster. 

Please remember to wear your name 
tag at each meeting.We have several 
new members and we all need to get 
to know each other.  

Lois Dunn needs advanced notice to 
reserve the Presbyterian Church for 
any event. Remember: The Church 
requires that we keep the entry door 

locked at all times.  Thank you Lois 
for hosting our group!! 

 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

Sept.6,2022 GuildMeeting  6:30PM 
Challenge will be held 
at the Presbyterian Church, Salem. 
  
September 13, 27, 2022   
Charity Quilts, 11 am Booster Hall 

Oct. 4, 2022 Guild Meeting 6:30PM 
at Presbyterian Church, Salem.  Bring 
fabric you don't think you will ever 
use and don't know why in the world 
you bought it.  Swap or give to a 
member who loves it. 

 
 
  


